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Friday 4th March: Neptune Class Cake Sale

We were so sorry that the storm put a stop to Neptune’s cake sale before half term, but we have a spare week this week so it

is rescheduled for this Friday. If any Neptune Class parents/carers can bake or buy cookies, flapjacks, cupcakes etc for the 

sale, please bring them in on Friday morning. 

If you have time to help pack (8:45am in the Community Room for 20 minutes) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) please let 

the class teacher know. Our next cake sale on 11th March will be in aid of Mars Class. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

World Book Day

We will be holding a second-hand book sale in the school hall from 2:45pm on Thursday in aid of the VSA. Members of the 

school Eco Council will be helping us run the stall, so please do stop buy before or after pick up and browse – we have a 

fantastic selection of books for all ages and interests! We will also be running a ‘Guess the Name of the Teddy’ competition at 

the same time, 50p for three chances to win the cuddly toy!

Our next Second Hand Uniform Sale will be on Friday 4th March outside of the Community Room from 2:45pm.

Hundred Club – March winners.

1st Prize = Caroline Taggert 2nd Prize = Lin Graves 3rd Prize = Tracey Moore

Congratulations to you all. You prizes will be ready to collect from the office tomorrow afternoon.


